Edra Morledge

From: Lynne Smith

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 9:51 AM
To: Edra Morledge

Subject: FW: Support for SB16

From: Scott and Traci <stgilmour@gci.net>

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 8:36 AM

To: Sen. Peter Micciche <Sen.Peter.Micciche@akleg.gov>
Cc: Cindy Price <cindy@takulanes.com>

Subject: Support for SB16

Good morning Senator Micciche,

My name is Traci Gilmour. | am writing to support passage of SB16 and an amendment to include
establishments such as bowling alleys that rely on their seasonal leagues for revenue.

1 appreciate your support of recreational venues and their desire to serve customers beer and wine.

Since the denial of license renewal, Taku Lanes has suffered a decline in customers and revenue leading up to
summer where they generally see less customers anyway. Bowling alleys like Taku Lanes, that do not have
restaurants as additional revenue sources, rely heavily on their seasonal leagues, open bowlers and beer and
wine sales. Without beer and wine sales, their customer base drops a certain degree making paying the bills
that much more difficult.

| have bowled in this house for 32 years and many more have bowled even longer. It has seen surges and
declines but | do not know if the owners will be able to keep the house open without the revenue from the beer
and wine sales.

Thank you for your support,

Traci K Gilmour
9343 Rivercourt Way
Juneau, AK 99801
(907) 790-2337



